MOVING FORWARD WITH



With Telework Tomorrow, we are encouraging employers to continue to offer telework options as we gradually transition back to the office. Way to Go and its Commuter Consultants are helping the Denver region's employers launch this free initiative with one-on-one guidance and an implementation toolkit complete with policy templates and company announcement materials.



THE BENEFITS OF TELEWORKING ARE COUNTLESS FOR THE EMPLOYER AND THE EMPLOYEE, INCLUDING:

- Employees who work from home have been shown to be more productive compared to office workers.
- Allowing employers to consume fewer square feet per worker, reducing land and energy consumption as well as lowering real estate costs.
- Enabling businesses to access more potential workers.
- Removing your commute and not so necessary in-person meetings, saving employees 2 to 5.5 hours per workday.
- Helping employees save money on gas and lower greenhouse gas emissions.
- Even small vehicle reductions in peak commuting hours decreases traffic congestion for everyone.
- Most people who work from home prefer a mix of teleworking and working at an office.

INTERESTED IN GETTING STARTED? EMAIL US AND WE'LL HELP YOU IMPLEMENT A CUSTOMIZED PLAN TO BEST FIT YOUR CULTURE, INCLUDING:

- One-on-one guidance with a Commuter Consultant from your region
- · An implementation checklist
- Telework policy and agreement templates
- Customizable communication overview decks for Zoom, G Suite and Microsoft Teams
- A company webinar script clearly outlining new telework policy and company expectations
- Activation materials for announcing this new policy to your employees in a fun, congratulatory way



Email us today at waytogo@drcog.org to start your new telework policy for tomorrow.

WaytogsProgram of **DRCOG**